
VETERANS AND FAMILY SUPPORT SCHOOL OF INSTRUCTION 

2024-2025 YEAR 

 

There are many Activities, Veterans Support Options and Events that are part of the 

Veterans and Family Support Program.  Our emphasis will be to “Keep Moving Forward” 

as we serve our Veterans and Their Families. I hope you will work with me this year as 

we strive to support both VFW National Programs (NVS and Veterans and Military 

Support) with statewide fundraisers at each School of Instruction, Mid-Winter 

Conference and June Convention.  The monies raised assist the National VFW and 

provide a wide variety of assistance in many forms to our Veterans and their families 

not only in our state but yes Nationwide.  In addition, we will be supporting locally our 

Veterans and their families as we adopt units, provide support to families and members 

of deployed units, be a strong supporter in all areas of need to our local reserve units, 

provide meals and holiday support to local veterans, and certainly not the least of our 

support to our local “Heros in the Ballpark” events.  

This is just a small list of what we as Auxiliary members can do in the Veterans and 

Family Support Program, this year and always. 

Please see the attached page for additional information to assist you this year.  I have 

provided a QR code for you to use to access the state web site in addition to a small list 

of some of the programs that NVS and Veterans and Military Support have to assist our 

Veterans and their families. 

Marjorie Stetson 

Veterans and Family Support Chairman 2024-2025 

mcstetson@comcast.net 

15311 SE 1st Street  

Vancouver WA, 98684 

Cell: 360-624-3173        Home: 360-944-0982 
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